## UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME RELIGIOUS BULLETIN

October 5, 1931

## Alumni Hall Chapel



Beginning Wednesday, October 7, Sacred Heart Church will become the week-day chapel for students of ALUMNI, BROWNSON and CAR-ROLL Halls. This will mean the temporary discontinuance of the 6:30-7:00 attendance in the Basement chapel.

The student Mass in the church will be at 6:30. Confessions will be heard from 6:30 till 7:00, and there will be frequent distribution of Holy Communion during this half hour. The Sorin Hall service will continue as usual, but students of Alumni Hall are asked to go to the church instead of the Sorin chapel, to avoid crowding the limited facilities of the hall chapel.